
Houghton Community Benefit Fund Report 
 
The Houghton Community Benefit Fund has been up and running for 4 years and 2021 saw 4 
applications for support. There was further funding for the Black Bee project and for the 
launch of The Houghton Village News. We also supported the Houghton Trail. A great deal 
of time was spent working on the proposal to install CCTV in the village and substantial 
funding was agreed at the end of the year. 
 
During the year Graham Inskip resigned and Liz Sedgwick on behalf of the Village Hall and 
David Lewis became trustees. Clare Cotterell was appointed as Administrator. 
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